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Upcoming meeting
Our first regular meeting of the new Lions year will be Monday, September 25, 6:30 pm at the
Senior Center in Centerville  Initiation of new members will follow dinner. 

Steak fry ushers in new Lions year

Sixteen persons attended the Centerville Lions Club
Steak Fry Monday evening, September 11 held in the
Log Cabin at the Mansion House in Centerville.  The
event ushered in the new Lions year, that runs from
July 1st through June of 2018.

Four  new  members  attended  the  steak  fry:  Scott
Bevington,  Mike  McCoy,  Crystal  Kaulen  and
Cameron Felker.  Two former member, Bob Blue and
Chuck Magner, also attended.

During  a  short  meeting  following  dinner,  the  club
voted to send 150 dollars to the Centerville Dollars for Scholars program.

Several members stayed to play cards inside the Mansion House.

New members to be initiated into Lions

There's a possibility that five new members will be initiated into
the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, September 25.  They
are (left  to right)Mike McCoy,  Cameron Felker,  Crystal  Caulen
Scott Bevington and Jeff Jenkins (not pictured).

Past District Governor Carl Sharp will induct the new members.
He will also outline the meaning of Lionism to the new members

and those attending.   The evening begins  with  dinner  at  6:30 pm at  the Centerville  Senior
Center in Centerville.

 Future meetings and events
October 9 – Dinner and program
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